BOROUGH OF STOCKTON
ADDENDUM/CLARIFICATION #2 TO 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR A CANNABIS BUSINESS LICENSE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, on May 20 and May 22, 2025, Stockton Borough received two questions in connection with the above-referenced Request for Applications.  The questions and the Borough’s answers are as follows: 

	Q:	Do you have a zoning map and/or a "green zone" map where dispensaries can be placed?	

	A:	Attached is a map presented at a Council meeting regarding the 200-foot buffer.  Note that this December 2024 map was presented for informational purposes only and also includes potential buffers for State-owned property (the Towpath and Prallsville Mill); however, NO buffer for the State-owned property were included in the final Cannabis Ordinance.  Only the buffers shown on this map for churches and the Borough park are part of the Cannabis Ordinance, see section 11.01-12A.1b. of the Cannabis Ordinance. 

Q:	Does the Borough provide a letter confirming a property's compliance with the cannabis ordinance?

	A:	As indicated on pages 10 – 11 of the Request for Applications, all applications must be submitted with a number of items, including: 

“Letter from the Borough Zoning Officer stating the proposed premises conform to the Borough’s zoning requirements, as set forth in Section 2.3 of Ordinance 2024-12 allowing for activities related to the operation of the proposed cannabis business to be conducted at the premises.”

		Please contact the Borough’s zoning officer to request this letter at zoning@stocktonboronj.us.

		Please see the Request for Applications and Cannabis Ordinance, which are available on the Borough’s website at: stocktonboronj.us, for additional information and requirements.

This concludes addendum/clarification #2.
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